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Welcome Back

I am so pleased to welcome all our returning students back to school today. I hope everyone has had a wonderful break and are returning refreshed and ready to learn. We also welcome Holly and Charlie Lyons to our school and hope they enjoy their time at Uranquinty PS. I am looking forward to a wonderful year and hope that 2015 is a great one for all our students and their families.
Staffing

I am pleased to announce that Ms Marguerite Caskie will be relieving School Administration Manager for the first term in place of Mrs Manning. I hope you introduce yourself when you can and make Ms Caskie feel most welcome here at Uranquinty.

I can also let you know that Mr Shoard has secured fulltime work this year at Culcairn PS and so in his place we have Mr Trevor Robinson at school for two days a week. On Thursdays Mr Robinson will teach K/1 & 4/5/6, then on Fridays Mr Robinson will teach 2/3. Mr Robinson has visited us once last year, but was mostly employed at Ashmont PS last year. He is looking forward to meeting all the students this week.
General Permission Notes

Next week the permission notes for media, walking, scripture etc will be sent home. Please return them as soon as possible.
NB: This is just a brief newsletter as the Kinder students are not arriving until Monday and I do not want those families to miss out on any important information at the start of the year.

Assembly

The School, Vice and House Captains will receive their badges at our first assembly for 20915 next Wednesday. I invite all families to attend this special occasion.

Student Representative Council

Mrs Forrell will continue to run the SRC this year. Our SRC elections will be held this week. Each teacher will explain the responsibilities of representatives in class and will hold the voting in class time. The elected representatives will be announced at our assembly next week. 
Supervision Before School

Please note that staff are on duty in the playground from 9am. If your child needs to be at school earlier than that for a specific reason please contact the school beforehand if possible. If any student arrives before 9am they must go to the library where I will supervise them.

Professional Learning - TOWN

I will be attending a training course in Sydney during week 3 for three days. The course is called TOWN –Taking Off With Numeracy.  I will then be training staff from across the community of small schools throughout the year.  Mr Robinson will replace me during these days.

Dates

We will supply a calendar next week, but for your advance notice, here are a few dates coming up;

Whole School Assembly –Wed 4th Feb
Swimming Practice (Yr 2-6) – Fri 6th Feb
UPS Swimming Carnival – Fri 13th Feb

Small Schools Carnival – Mon 16th Feb
Uranquinty Public School Newsletter





Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au" �uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au�





Phone: 6922 9619      Fax: 6922 9883


Website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au" �www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au�                                              Term 1 Week 1 2015














